
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law  

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice of the commencement of its 
review of the effectiveness of competition in the retail electricity market in the Australian Capital 
Territory in accordance with the Request for Advice from the Ministerial Council on Energy. 

Further details on the above matter are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au. 
All documents in relation to the above matter are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC. 

Level 5, 201 Elizabeth Street 
Sydney  NSW  2000  
Telephone: (02) 8296 7800 
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